[bookmark: _GoBack]FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – JANUARY 4, 2019
Charlotte AutoFair Fall Date Change
The Hornets Nest Region, AACA is pleased to announce the Fall Charlotte AutoFair collector vehicle flea market and car show will change to October beginning with 2019.  Charlotte AutoFair will take place Thursday-Friday-Saturday October 17-19, 2019 at Charlotte Motor Speedway.  The Fall event change will not affect the Spring Charlotte AutoFair schedule which will continue as planned for April.  Charlotte AutoFair is the huge Southeast collector vehicle event well known nationally as one of the premier automotive events.    
The Carolina Blue October days will include delightful weather for Charlotte AutoFair with sunshine and a hint of fall in the air.  A benefit to all hobbyists will be the great consecutive weekends of Carlisle, Hershey and Charlotte collector vehicle flea markets.  This will allow automotive vendors to travel easily between these three venues to provide their services to all hobbyists and restorers.  
Spring Charlotte AutoFair will take place Thursday thru Sunday April 4-7, 2019 at Charlotte Motor Speedway.  Spring and Fall schedules for 2019-2024 may be viewed at charlotte-autofair.com. 
More information contact:  Mel Carson 704-841-1990
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